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This was the 66th year for the Amarillo Symphony Guild to hold the oldest fundraiser in our history. It is also the 

major fundraiser for our group. The monies earned from this event aid in the funding of the Guild’s educational 

projects that reach all ages in our community: Lunch & Listening, Symphony Kids, Kinderkonzerts and the Young 

Artist Project. These educational events reach over 6,000 children and adults in our area! 

Each year our goal is to create a memorable experience for the presentation of our Belles and Beaux participants, 

their parents and the remainder of our guests. For many Belle and Beau parents the ball is the first fundraising 

event they have attended for the Guild and it is very important to put our best foot forward to encourage their 

continued support even after their child graduates. 

Even with the challenges that Covid handed us, the event was elegant AND profitable! 

For more information contact: Autumn Flowers at flowers.autumn@gmail.com 



 

Event Details: 

Date: Originally planned for February 2021; postponed to May 15, 2021. 

Location: Amarillo Country Club 

Time: 6:30 PM to Midnight 

Evening Events: Presentation of Belles and 

Beaux, Dinner, Live Auction, Dancing 

 

Finances: 

Revenue: $222,951.33 

Expenses: $165,121.11 

Net Revenue: $57,830.22 

 

Timeline: 

Planning Began: February 2020 

Event Date: May 15, 2021 

 

Volunteers: 

Co-Chairs: Molly Caviness and Maggie Velky 

Committee Members: 22 

Additional Volunteers: 20 

 

 

 

 


